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02 April 2025—Barangay Dipolod, Salug—The Provincial Statistical Office of
Zamboanga del Norte, in collaboration with the Local Civil Registrar and the
Indigenous People’s Mandatory Representative (IPMR) of the Municipality of Salug,
successfully conducted a mobile registration under the Birth Registration Assistance
Project (BRAP) in Barangay Dipolod.

A total of 24 clients were accommodated during the activity. This initiative aims to
ensure that all Filipinos, including those in remote or hard-to-reach areas, have their
births officially registered, which is essential for obtaining government services and
legal documentation. Through BRAP, the PSA helps raise awareness about the
importance of birth registration, which is crucial for establishing one’s identity,
securing access to government services, and fully participating in society.

For maore information, visit the official website at
https://rss009.psa.gov.ph/zamboanga-del-norte or follow the official Facebook page
of the PSO at https://facebook.com/psa.zdn.
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